
 

Southport Gun Club October 12, 2020 
Meeting Minutes 

SOUTHPORT GUN CLUB, Inc. 
 

Monthly Meeting 
October 12, 2021 

 
Attendance: 
• Brian Boehm, Ken Normandy, Bill Means, Steve Close, Jon Speck. 
• 10 regular members  

 

Opening – Brian Boehm: 

• Brian called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  
 

Secretary’s Report – Jon Speck: 
• The minutes were read, were published on the web site for member’s review and accepted with 

one correction. 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Means: 
• YTD income is $15,396 and corresponding expenditures of $19,347.  
• Rental house, we’ve paid out $4,350 
• We currently do not have a renter in the house. 
 

Membership Report – Steve Close: 

• As of this date we have 74 general regular members and 8 senior members for a total of 82. 

• Dues collected are $1,940. No dues credits were applied.  

• There are no 1st or 2nd readings this month.  
 

Rifle Team – Jon Speck: 

 
• Juniors had an active month at different matches 

• Akron, OH (Zippy Open), Nashville, TN (Montgomery Bell Academy), Camp Perry and Michigan 
• Planning for the smallbore sectionals and WI State Indoor Championship.  

• Sending proposed dates to the board for consideration in the next few weeks. 
 

Pistol League - Bill Means: 

• Pistol league has 20 shooters. Nobody is signed up for the Monday 6:30 PM relay 

• Remember, non-Southport members are invited to participant in the leagues.  
 

 



 

Maintenance – Brian Bohem for Jim Conti (not present): 

• Southport heating contacted about air filters. We received a quote for 19 washable metal filters 
including shipping and installation of $1162 + taxes. Southport was given the go ahead to get it done 
before winter. 

 
Rental Property –Tony DelFrate: 
• House still vacant. Rent is $900 a month.  
• Work remaining – the finishing of the shower in the bathroom.  
 
Match Director - Dora Potekin: 
• Octoberfest is scheduled for Saturday, October 23rd.  
• The match will be an 1800 pistol match followed by a fun match. 
• All are invited to sign up and participate. 
 
Hunter Education - Beau Bosovich: 

• Hunter’s Education will be held on October 16th and 17th at the VFW this year.  

• It’s being held at the VFW over concerns with non-Southport members navigating into and out of the 
club during the HWY 50 road construction. 

 
Communications – Brian Boehm: 

• Nothing new to report. 
 

Old Business – Brain Boehm:   

• By-law work is still pending – no discussion.  
 
New Business – Brian Boehm: 

• Road construction continues. Remaining road bridge over the tracks was being removed. 

• No sign-ups for the RSO class. Class was posted on NRA site 
 

Announcements – Brian Boehm: 

• Maintenance has been good. Looking for maintenance crew volunteers 

• Brian extended thanks to all volunteers and committee chairs that contribute their time. 

• Mike “Chico” A. Ciecko passed away on September 25th. 
 

Adjourn Meeting – Brian Boehm: 
• Brian adjourned the meeting 7:25 PM  
 
Respectfully submitted: 
Jon Speck 


